
Hello! I am a full-time Licensed Esthetician and small business owner of PDX Beauty Bar in Milwaukie. I am very concerned about 
the future of my business if this bill doesn’t pass! My business and income will suffer greatly if I cannot offer the services that would 
be taken away without the protection this bill allows!  I am properly trained and certified to offer these services and have every right 
to continue offering them to my clients! 
Sincerely,
Kendyl Kuntzmann


